
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT C: 

 

To 

 

VAQUERO BIG HORN, LLC’S  

APPEAL OF DISCHARGE PERMIT RENEWAL AND  

REQUEST FOR STAY 

 

 

 

 
  

Filed: 11/23/2021 10:31:17 AM WEQC



From: Kathy Shreve <kathy.shreve@wyo.gov>  

Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2021 5:20 PM 

To: Deb Lemon <dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com> 

Subject: Re: WYPDES Permit #WY0027731 - status of extension 

  

Deb - 

  
You do not need to do anything to extend this permit.  Extensions are automatic for 
permittees that have submitted applications in a timely manner. 
  

On Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 9:12 AM Deb Lemon <dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com> wrote: 

Good morning Kathy- 

  

Following up to your phone call with Whitney Majetich regarding the renewal of Vaquero Big Horn’s 

WYPDES permit #WY0027731.  It is our understanding that the permit is not yet renewed. With an 

approaching expiration date of October 31, 2021, please confirm that the permit will be extended if not 

issued by 10/31.  Is there any requirement on our end to confirm an extension? 

  

Thanks for the help, 

Deb 

  

Deb Lemon 

Mustang Resources, LLC/ Vaquero Big Horn, LLC 

1660 Lincoln Street, Suite 1450 

Denver, CO  80264 

720-550-7507  ext 105 

cell  -  303-807-5112 

dlemon@mustangresourcesllc.com 
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--  

Kathy Shreve 

WYPDES Program Supervisor 

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality 

Water Quality Division 

(307)777-7093 

  
Please note new WDEQ address: 
200 W. 17th Street, 4th Floor 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 

  

 

 

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  

of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  

Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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